
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
March 18, 2021 
 
 
Dear Port Colden School Parents & Guardians, 
 
 
This letter is to inform you that this morning, the Port Colden School experienced a temporary power outage (less than a 
minute).   This power outage triggered the fire alarm.   Students exited the building for a brief period while a safety 
check of the building was completed.    All students have returned to class and all is well.    
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith Neuhs 
Superintendent 


